
Certification and Licensure Qualification Statement: 

Federal legislation for education entitled, “Every Student Succeeds Act” of 2015 requires all 

school systems to notify parents of their right to request information regarding the professional 

qualifications of their child’s classroom teacher. If you would like information regarding the 

certification and/or licensure qualifications of your child’s teacher(s), please write to:  

    Kelly Keith  
    Department of Human Resources 
    Carroll County Public Schools  
    125 North Court Street  
    Westminster, Maryland 21157  


